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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
March 29, 2018 
 
Russell Van Egmond 
546 Doe Valley Rd. 
Guffey, CO 80820 
 
Re: Notice of Withdrawal of Violation No. MV-2018-005 and Notice of Board Hearing  
 Stones Ranch Grav Pt (Permit No. M-1991-080) 
 
Dear Russell Van Egmond, 
 
On March 28, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your past due 2017 
Annual Report, Map and Fee. Additionally, on March 22, 2018, the Division received the assessed civil penalty 
payment. Therefore, the Notice of Violation for C.R.S. 34-32.5-116(3)(a) and (b) sent out on March 1, 2018 has 
been withdrawn. The above listed permit is now in compliance.  
 
This notice is to inform you that this matter has been withdrawn from the scheduled April 25-26, 2017 meeting of 
the Mined Land Reclamation Board, and you are no longer required to attend this meeting. The Division would 
like to thank you for your cooperation in the resolution of this matter.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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